
Resolution Proposing “One-Time” Adjustment to Rebalance Senate Committee 

Membership 4-5-17 

Membership turnover on several faculty senate committees has become unbalanced.  The result has 

been instances of substantial turnover from one academic year to the next, which has posed a threat 

to the effectiveness of senate committees.  In order to remedy this situation, the Faculty Senate asks 

senate committee chairs to propose to the senate leadership a plan to rebalance membership 

turnover on their committees during the 2017-18 academic year.  A rebalancing plan may include 

one-time adjustments in the length of individual committee members’ terms.  The senate leadership 

must approve a rebalancing plan before it can be implemented. 


